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Primary Care Pathways to Safety  

NWMPHN – Updated 10-08-2023 

Here are the questions we have been asked about the Primary Care Pathways to Safety expression 
of interest (EOI).  

This document will regularly be updated during the application period. New or updated questions 
are in italics. 

If you have other questions in relation to this EOI, please send them to 
primarycare@nwmphn.org.au.  
 

Question Response 

What supporting 
documents are needed? 

Supporting documents are listed in Part B Section 3 - Contractual 
agreements. They include: 

o WorkCover insurance or similar. 
o Public liability insurance to $20 million any one claim. 
o Professional indemnity insurance to $10 million any one claim. 

 

Do I have to complete 
the short form contract 
attached to the EOI? 

No. The short form contract template is attached as an example only.   

Is this EOI open to 
practices which have 
participated in the 
project before? 

Yes. The EOI is open to all practices in the NWMPHN region.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

We acknowledge the peoples of the Kulin nation as the Traditional Custodians of the land on which our work in 
the community takes place. We pay our respects to their Elders past and present. 
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